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well as local excavators. I am grateful to Angelos Chaniotis and 
Peter De Staebler, who read sections of this text and improved 
it substantially. I also thank Chris Hallett, Charlotte Roueché, 
Phil Stinson, and the deeply missed Lonny Bier for their intel-
lectual generosity and advice.
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time as a Visiting Assistant Professor at the Joukowsky Institute 
for Archaeology and the Ancient World at Brown University 
and I thank its faculty, staff, and graduate students for welcom-
ing me into that intellectually stimulating and collegial environ-
ment. I am especially grateful to Sue Alcock and John Cherry 
for the opportunity to come to the Joukowsky Institute and for 
their ongoing guidance and friendship. The final phases of this 
project were completed at Pitzer College and I warmly thank 
my colleagues there and in the intercollegiate Classics program 
at the Claremont Colleges for their support and mentorship. 
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project in a variety of ways—I am grateful to my mother, my 
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its completion possible.

This volume is the eleventh in the series presenting the results of 
archaeological research at Aphrodisias in Caria. It expands upon 
my PhD dissertation (Institute of Fine Arts, New York Univer-
sity, 2002)—in which the Triconch House was referred to by its 
former name, the Bishop’s Palace—and an article on preliminary 
findings (Berenfeld 2009). The Triconch House was excavated 
during the 1963 to 1968 seasons of the New York University’s 
excavations at Aphrodisias under the directorship of Kenan 
Erim. At the invitation of Christopher Ratté and R. R. R. Smith, 
I began a program of re-examination and documentation of the 
architecture and interior decoration of the building in 1999, and 
carried out targeted, small-scale excavations in the house in 2000 
and 2001. The Triconch House is best known as a well preserved 
example of late antique domestic architecture, but it also occu-
pies a central location in the city of Aphrodisias with preserved 
remains from the late Hellenistic through the middle Byzantine 
periods. This volume presents a diachronic examination of the 
site of the house within its urban context as well as a full account 
of its life as a late antique domestic building. 
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